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EYFS Christmas Performances 
 

Friday, 19 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are so excited to be able to welcome you back into school for our Christmas performances this 

term. The children have already begun singing songs from our “Higgledy Piggledy Nativity,” you 

might have heard a few already! 

 

Although we are able to welcome families back into school, we must still take precautions to keep 

everyone as safe as possible. With this in mind, availability is limited and we are only able to offer 

two adult spaces per child. Tickets must be purchased for this event. Tickets will cost £1 per adult 

and can be purchased via ParentPay. One ticket must be purchased for each adult. A hot drink 

and a mince pie will be included in the price of your ticket. Please book your space by Friday 3rd  

December. 

 

The performances are in the KS2 hall as follows: 

 

Wednesday 8th December 

Doors open at 9am for 9:15 start 

Wednesday 8th December  

Doors open at 2pm for a 2:15 start 

Friday 10th December 

Doors open at 9am for 9:15 start 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The Foundation Stage Team 
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